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 BULLETIN NO. 10-25 
 
 

TO:  ALL INSURERS AUTHORIZED OR ADMITTED TO TRANSACT   
  PRIVATE PASSENGER AUTOMOBILE INSURANCE IN THIS STATE 
 
FROM: THOMAS B. CONSIDINE, COMMISSIONER 
 
RE:   AUTOMOBILE INSURANCE PREMIUM SURVEY 
 
 
 

N.J.A.C. 11:3-45.3 directs all insurers authorized or admitted to transact private 
passenger automobile insurance in this State to prepare and file on or before September 15 of 
each year with the Department of Banking and Insurance (“Department”) an annual premium 
survey reflecting premiums charged for specific automobile insurance coverages.  Since all 
companies have only recently completed filing their new territorial rating plans, the Department 
has not yet completed new examples and territorial definitions to be used for the annual survey.  
The Department intends to require the filing of the annual premium survey this year and 
anticipates issuing a Bulletin with the new examples and territorial definitions for the 2010 
survey by year’s end.   
 
 

September 15, 2010  
Date Thomas B. Considine  
 Commissioner 
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